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PARENT DOCKER 
April 22-26, 2019 

Monday, Apr. 22 Easter Monday  

Tuesday, Apr. 23   

Wednesday, Apr. 24 Grad Assembly, Block B 
Report cards distributed in afternoon T.A. 

Theatre 
T.A. Classroom 

Thursday, Apr. 25 District Career Fair for Grade 10 students  

Friday, Apr. 26 Musical Production: Urinetown (April 26&27, May 2-4) Esquimalt Theatre 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS  
Apr. 26, 27, May 2-4 - Musical Theatre Production ‘Urinetown’ 
May 1~30 - Music Department Metal Drive Fundraiser 
May 1 - 4C Conference at UVIC 
May 3 - ICBC Road Safety Presentation - grade 12s 
May 6 - Music Monday performance at BC Legislature (Choir), 11:00am-12:30pm 

May 6 - C əni ŋəɫ Spring Celebration 3:30-6p.m. 
May 10 - Grad/Alumni Tribute Show - Improv, 7:30 p.m.  
May 12-18 - Rainbow Week 
May 15 - PAC AGM, 6:30 p.m. *note date and time change 
May 15 - CORE Day 
 

 URINETOWN THE MUSICAL AT OUR ESQUIMALT THEATRE.  
Over 40 Esquimalt students from grade 9-12 and featuring a live band including district employees and 
UVic students, this show will have you laughing until it hurts!  Musical Theatre International says that 
“Urinetown is a hilarious musical satire of the legal system, capitalism, social irresponsibility, populism, 
bureaucracy, corporate mismanagement, municipal politics and musical theatre itself!”  
Performances scheduled for April 26, 27 and May 2, 3, 4, at 7:30pm.  Tickets can be purchased on the 
Esquimalt High School website or through the Box Office at 250-382-9226 ext. 195 ($12/adults, 

$10/students). New this year, we will be selling “VIPee” tickets ($20/adult, 
$18/student). As one of the privileged few, you will get to beat the line with first 
choice seating (at 7:00pm), be served refreshments, and leave with a 
complimentary gift package! Our cast and crew are excited to share this work 
with the community, hope to see you there! 
 

 STUDENT LEARNING SURVEY 
The 2019 Student Learning Survey is available for parents/guardians of students in grades 10 or 12. The 
survey is available at : www.bced.gov.bc.ca/sat_survey/access.htm.  
Please contact us for a logon number to participate in the survey. The survey is open until May 15th 2019. 
 

 YOUNG WOMEN OCEAN LITERACY & LEADERSHIP CAMP 
In partnership with several other school districts in southwestern British Columbia, secondary schools 
throughout the Greater Victoria School District are offering a fantastic opportunity for up to 40 female 
secondary students (ages 15 to 18) to participate in the Ocean Literacy & Leadership Academy/Camp for 
Young Women, taking place for a week this summer at the Tribune Bay Outdoor Education Centre on 
Hornby Island!    Please see the attached poster and go online - at 
https://www.tribunebayoutdoored.ca/index.php/leadership-academies/ - to find out more about this 
camp/academy along with registration information/forms/etc.  As space is limited, interested students are 
encouraged to complete and submit the registration forms ASAP.  When registering, students will need their 
Personal Education Number (PEN) – noted on their report card or available from their school office – and 
they will be asked to note their school district contact for which they should put my name and email address 
– Ken Andrews, kandrews@sd61.bc.ca.  Prior to the camp/academy, participating students need to complete 
a series of online learning activities.  Combined with the academy/camp experience itself, students then 
receive 4 secondary credits through NIDES (North Island Distance Education) for their 
participation.  Perhaps more importantly, the online component is aimed at deepening their knowledge of 
climate change and leadership principles as well as starting to plan an action-project, all of which will 
further the quality and depth of their experience at the summer academy! 
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